
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week children have been focusing their afternoon lesson on Religious Education, giving them the opportunity to de-
velop understanding, tolerance and respect for religious and non religious beliefs, practices and viewpoints. Through en-
gaging with different beliefs and a diversity of views, pupils can develop an understanding of, and respect for others. This 
is vital for their life in modern Britain.  
 
EYFS: Friendship 
Year 1: What does it mean to belong? 
Year 2: Peace and forgiveness  
Year 3: The importance of symbols in religion 
Year 4: Local Religions 
Year 5: What impacts do beliefs have on actions 
Year 6: Similarities and differences  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you into school next week on  
Monday 6th February to kick off our computing week with a Safer Internet Day.  
You are welcome to come into classes from 8:40am to get a snapshot of  the learn-
ing that will take place.  This will be followed by a workshop for parents in the 
main hall from 9:20am on supporting your children to stay safe online.   
 
Mrs Kettory: Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Sport Competitions 
On Friday 27th January 2023 12 pupils from Year 2 took 

part in the TTLT KS1 Cricket Festival. They took part in a 

number of activities designed to help develop the skills 

needed to play cricket.  All pupils who attended were ex-

ceptionally well behaved.  Well done to all those involved.  

 
 

 

On Tuesday 31st January 2023 9 pupils from year 6 took 

part in the Newham 7 a-side football tournament. They 

took part in a number of exciting matches. The team 

showed excellent teamwork and sportsmanship during the 

day.  Well-done to 

all those involved.  

 
 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 3 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 
In our assemblies this week, we have been thinking about:    

Great Leaders 

What do you want to be remembered for? What great leaders do we remember? 

What do they all have in common?  

 

Attendance Winners This Week 

 

Class with the highest attendance in KS1: 1B – 91.4%  

Class with the highest attendance in KS2: 4M – 96.8%  

Classes with No Lates this week were: 4M, 5P, 6E and 6K   

Street Audit Community Walkabout 

Date & Time: Saturday 25th February 2023, 
10am-11:30am 

Place: Outside Beckton Globe at 10am 

Put on your walking shoes, meet your neighbors and join our 
team for a walk around Beckton designed to spot, community 
safety concerns, littering, potholes, broken street lamps etc. 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Day4Us –Safer Internet Day Parents’ workshop on Mon-

day February 6th from 8:40-10:00am 

Possible strike action Thursday 2nd March TBC 

World Book day Friday March 3rd plus, as requested, a 

phonics workshop for parents and carers 

Parents’ evenings will take place on Monday 13th and 

Tuesday 14th March 

Keep Toys at Home 

 

Children have been reminded to keep toys including Ru-

bik's Cubes and Pokémon cards at home.  We are begin-

ning to see a number of toys being brought into  school . 

On occasion, they have served as a distraction and led to 

disagreements between children therefore it is advised 

that children do not bring toys into school. 

Thank you for your  

contributions and  

suggestions! 

 91% ‘My child is happy at school’ 

 94% ‘My child feels safe at school’ 

 91% ‘The school makes sure children are well 

behaved’ 

 92% ‘My child does well at North Beckton’ 

 94% ‘I feel I can engage with the school’ 

 Parents requested more notice for up-coming key 

events and as a result we have added a key dates 

section to the newsletter.  

 In response to concerns about the cleanliness of 

indoor halls we have spoken to our kitchen staff 

and adjusted timings to allow staff sufficient time to 

sweep and mop the hall at the end of every 

lunchtime.  

 If you are interested in being part of 

the PTA please leave  your details at 

the office. 


